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don, the Netherlands Minister of Foreign
Affairs. Indeed the entire Dutch Govern-
ment, with the Queen at the head, were
favorable. Holland naturally likes to have
the peace conferences at The Hague. They
add to the dignity of the country. The
honor is well-deserved, for Holland may
fairly be called the fountainhead of mod-
ern international law. and has produced
many of its best expounders, from Grotius
and Bynkershoek to Asser. Moreover, as a
side consideration, these meetings bring a
multitude of visitors to the country, some
famous and many profitable, and this is

not bad for business. So the movement is

generally popular.

My own particular suggestion toward get-
ting the required "preparatory committee"
seemed to its author to have the double
advantage of practical speed and represen-
tative quality. It was to make use, at least
for the first steps, of a body already in
existence and in which all the nations were
represented. But there is no need of describ-
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